
WEEK BEGINNING: 2nd December 
 
Monday 2nd December: 
2.45: Class 2 Worship ‘Advent’ 

Decorating the Christmas Tree 

 
 
Tuesday 3rd December: 
Swimming for Class 3 
2.00: Mums & Daughters 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30 

Lego Club - LAST ONE 
 
 
Wednesday 4th December: 
 
 
 
Thursday  5th December: 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30 

Young Voices Choir  - LAST ONE 

WLSP Sporting Games - LAST ONE 

 

 

Friday 6th December: 

Last day to bring in shoeboxes 

2.00: Hatty  

2.30: Friends of St Joseph’s Advent Markets  

 

 

Sunday 8th December: 

10.30: Christmas Fair at St Joseph’s Catholic Church 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 29th November 2024 

What a lovely week we have had in school this week. A great big thank you for all of the donations that 
have been sent in for our shoebox appeal. The Shoebox Fairies came into school this week to work with 

our classes, allowing every child to make up a shoebox . The children were able to see first hand how 
their donations and time can make such a big difference to those less fortunate than ourselves. It is  

wonderful to be able to give something special to our local community.  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To be leader  

WEEK BEGINNING: 9th December 
 
Monday 9th December: 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 10th December: 
Swimming for Class 3 
 
6.00: Knights of St Columba Carol Service at St 
Marie’s Church, Standish 
 
 
Wednesday 11th December: 
2.00: Nativity - ‘Busy Busy Bethlehem’ 
 
 
Thursday  12th December: 
Christmas Jumper Day 

8.30: Santa Dash 

6.30: Nativity - ‘Busy Busy Bethlehem’ 

 

 

Friday 13th December: 

8.30: Reading Café 

2.00: EYFS Stay and Play 

2.00: Hatty  

 

 

 

 

 



Friends Of St Joseph’s Advent   
On Friday 6th December FOSJ will be hosting our own 

Advent Markets! All classes will be making things to sell 
on the stalls as well as other stalls and activities. 

Please join us from 2.30pm in the school hall.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Decorating the Christmas Tree  

We would like to invite the children to bring in a  
Christmas tree decoration on  Monday 2nd December. 

This will take place during the Advent Worship at 
2.45pm, everyone welcome.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Shoebox Fairies  
We are supporting the local charity 'The  

Shoebox Fairies', by getting involved with the Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal. The boxes go out to the people of  

Wigan who need them the most. The final date to bring 
in  full shoeboxes is Friday 6th December.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Theo P (R)   Isabelle P (Y3) 

Gabriel L (Y5)  Evelyn C (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Theo & Isabelle! 

Whole School Worships 
Our last Worship this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 2nd December: Class 2 ‘Advent’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mass with Father Phil and Carol Concert  
On Monday 16th December Father Phil will be leading a 
Christmas Mass in school at 2pm, everyone is welcome. 

 
 This will be followed by our whole school Carol Concert 
at 3.30pm—Refreshments will be available after Mass.  

All classes are singing songs to get us in to the 
festive spirit  and the children are really excited to share 

these with their families. We can’t wait to see you all 
there.  

 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast with Santa  

As you can imagine Father Christmas is very busy at this 
time of year and unfortunately has had to make some 

changes to his flight path.  
 

Breakfast with Santa will now take place on Friday 20th 
December, however, Christmas Party Day, Christmas 

Lunch and discos will still take place on Thursday 19th. 
 

Santa sends his apologies for any inconvenience caused 
but is excited to see everyone on the 20th.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

Lottie W (R)  Eliza H (Y2) 

Erin G (Y5)    Nya P (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Erin & Nya!  


